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Date: 10 March 2023 
Our ref:  17684 / 424465 
Your ref: EN010110 
  

 
Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
National Planning Inspectorate 

 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
 
 

 
 Customer Services 
 Hornbeam House 
 Crewe Business Park 
 Electra Way 
 Crewe 
 Cheshire 
 CW1 6GJ 

 
 T 0300 060 3900 

  

 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Planning consultation: Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility 
Location: Wisbech, Cambridgeshire. 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 02 March 2023 which was received by Natural 
England on 02 March 2023. 
 
Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.    
 
This letter is being provided in response to the Examining Authority’s (ExA) written question (ExQ1), 
directed to Natural England, reference BIO.1.3.  
 
Natural England confirm that we are satisfied with the conclusions and the methodology used in the 
No Significant Effects Report (NSER). We have no further comment to make on this question. 
 
If you have any queries relating to the advice in this letter please contact me on 

@naturalengland.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Janet Nuttall 
Senior Adviser- Sustainable Development 
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